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Tuesday 20th February 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

School Health Nurse Clinic 
 
We now have a ‘School Health Nurse Clinic’ in school one Monday morning a month. This offers eight 15-
minute appointments to parents and carers to discuss any health concerns you have for your child. This can 
be things such as allergies, asthma, growth, toilet problems, sleep, diet, emotional health and 
immunuisations. They can offer support and advice if your child has disabilities, long term illness or other 
health needs. If they cannot provide the help themselves, they will connect you with someone who can. 
 
The clinic will be open on the following dates between 9:00am-11:00am: 
 
Monday 19th March 
Monday 16th April 
Monday 14th May 
Monday 11th June 
Monday 9th July 
 
The appointments will be held in school by the library, so entrance at this time for your slot will be at the 
old Junior school reception door. This service is available for infants and juniors. 
 
To book an appointment slot, please go to our main school reception and ask one of our staff. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Bell and Miss Head 
Rainbow Room 
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